
QUARTERLY  
CONVERSATION  
FOR PARENT LEADERS 
 
 
 
ELIZABETH FAISON,  
 

ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT OF  
STUDENT SERVICES, 
 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

WHEN 

January 31st, 2022 
6pm - 7:00pm 

WHERE 

This meeting will be held  
virtually. The Zoom link will be 
shared  via email upon RSVP 

 

JOIN US! 

INFORMATION 
Get systemic updates from 
PGCPS leaders and meet 
community partners.  

 
NETWORKING 
Connect with  other Parent     
Leaders from schools all 
over the district to           
collaborate and get new 
ideas. 
 

 
 
Contact 
Department of Family and 
School Partnerships     
301.618.7356  

april.shannon@pgcps.org  

 

 

 

Special Guest 


